
From: Diana Manuel
To: Clerk"s Office
Subject: Bylaw 2376 (CR-1 Town Centre Revisions)
Date: April 14, 2021 8:07:11 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This email is response to your April 14, 2021 post on Facebook regarding:

“A proposed amendment to the zoning bylaw that governs allowable heights in the 
Town Centre”

I would like White Rock Council to vote NO on the 29 storey tower proposal.

Yours truly,
Diana Manuel
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